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What a busy week we have had in school, the year six children have been back in school 
after London and have been full of stories about all of the exciting things that they have 
done. It was really pleasing to hear how well behaved the children were and what great 
representatives they were for our school.  

In School this Week 

Year 1 have been on a trip to Saltburn as part of their Geography topic, they went on the 
train which the children really enjoyed. The Year 4 girls have practiced hard for today’s 
football tournament after the Y4 boy’s tournament last week. The results from the year 
4 multiplication test have been released and I’m very pleased to say that the children did 
very well and achieved the highest average score of any school in our trust.  

Parent Drop in 

On Monday, after school, between 3.15 and 5pm parents have the opportunity to come 
into school and speak to their child’s teacher about their school reports or any issues 
about transitioning into the next year group. If this time is not convenient please speak 
to the office who can arrange an appointment for you.  

Non Uniform Day 

The PTA would like to thank all of the parents for their generous donations towards the 
tombola prizes for the summer fair, they are very much appreciated. 

SEND Coffee Morning 

Thank you to all of the parents who came to the SEND coffee morning, these are really 
useful for school to get feedback and to develop our work in school. 

Summer Fair 

Make sure that you have the date of the summer fair in your diaries as it is sure to be a 
great evening. The PTA have organised, amongst other things, bouncy castles, assault 
courses, BBQ and drinks, raffle, tombola, the very popular Teacher Stocks (who will be in 
for a soaking this year?) Friday 12th July 5pm until 7pm. 

Digital Leaders 

Well done to Mrs King for being nominated for Digital leader of the year by the children 
and receiving a commendation for all the work that she does with them. 

Have a lovely weekend.    

Mr Sanderson 
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We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

 

Upcoming Events 
 

Class Assemblies 

 
Reception – 2nd July 2.30pm 

Year 1 – 4Th July 2.30pm 

Year 3 – 16th July 2.30pm 

Year 4 – 11th July 2.30pm 

Year 6 – 22nd July 6.30pm 

 

Summer Faye 

Friday 12th July 5pm 

– 7pm 

 

 
 


